
 

 

 

 

Frigoglass contributes to charity organizations  

 

Athens, December 22, 2014 – This holiday season, Frigoglass is supporting local communities by 

contributing to charity organizations that help homeless people, children and families in need.   

Through the “Cool for Good” initiative, Frigoglass is donating new beverage coolers to charity organizations 

that operate in the wider Attica region and support people in need and the local communities. Frigoglass, in 

cooperation with the non-profit foundation “Desmos” (www.desmos.org) evaluated the needs and selected 

nine charity organizations that received the new coolers for their premises.  

In addition to the above, Frigoglass employees actively and enthusiastically participated in collecting food 

to fill the donated coolers and help spread the Christmas spirit. In a moving and touching atmosphere 

Company representatives visited the charity organizations to deliver both the coolers and wish everyone a 

Merry Christmas  

Stamatis Karatzas, Head of Commercial Policy and Global Account Management, commented: 

“I am moved by the enthusiasm and the generosity with which the Frigoglass team embraced this initiative 

showing that they are eager to actively contribute and help those in need. We want to thank all those who 

participated in this initiative and who support the very important work carried out by all the charity 

organizations.”  
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